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The B.Sc. Semester-I Practical Examinations of General subjects will be held as per the schedule uploaded 

to the college website as well as displayed on the college notice board. Practical Examinations of Hons. 

subjects will be held as per the University Examinations schedule. In all cases the concerned departments 

will conduct the Practical Examinations and they will communicate the students through their respective 

WhatsApp groups. Students are asked to contact their departments in this regard. 
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